
1. Direct link to the Parent Portal URL is https://nmps.nasboces.org/public/home.html 
2. Remember to use Chrome as the browser. 
3. A PIN was issued to each family to create a Parent Portal account.  The PIN is not the password. 

Once the account is created, parents are prompted to create a user name and password of their 
choosing to access the account.   

4. If the parents cannot remember their user name and/or password, parents can reset their user 
names and/or passwords at the site.  It takes about 10 minutes to receive the email to reset the 
password and/or user name.  

5. Or, parents can call the secretaries in the main offices of their child’s school to retrieve their 
user names or reset their passwords.  

6. The report card link is at the bottom of the Parent Portal screen on the left.  The grades link 
does not bring up the report card – that is for secondary level.  
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